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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) announces that the data of the 

Household Budget Survey (HBS) for the reference years 2014 and 2015 have been 

revised as a result of recalculation of the weighting factors after the implementation 

of an appropriate trimming procedure to limit their variation. The revised tables are 

uploaded in ELSTAT’s website today, Wednesday October 11th 2017, together with 

the Press Release of HBS of the year 2016.  

 

The Press Releases for HBS 2014 and 2015 will not be revised due to the small 

changes resulting from the implementation of the above procedure. 

 

 


